
July 7, 2020 

Polls open 6:00 am- 8:00pm 

 

 In direct response to the COVID-19 Pandemic and in accordance to Executive Order 144 
the 2020 Primary election will be held on July 7, 2020 

 Election will primarily be VOTE-BY-MAIL  
 If you go to a polling location you will ONLY be allowed to do a PROVISIONAL 

BALLOT  
 All voters will receive a vote by mail ballot and return postage paid envelope 
 All active Republicans and Democrats will receive a vote by mail ballot and return 

postage paid envelope 
 All Unaffiliated and Inactive voters will receive a vote by mail application and return 

postage paid envelope 
 Ballots CANNOT be returned to polling locations 
 ONLY VOTERS WITH DISABLITIES preventing them from vote using a paper 

ballot will be able to vote on ADA-accessible machines at polling location 
 There will be limited polling locations available 
 The Deadline to Register to vote is June 16, 2020 

 

Remember your VOTE is your VOICE!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


